
 

 

Mexico City on January 11th, 2024  

  

   

Dear Participants,   

 

We hereby inform you that in accordance with the constant evaluation of custody providers 

and in order to exercise redundancy in services, we have made the decision to migrate the 

US securities position of CITIBANK N.A. to the secondary provider of this market, BNP 

PARIBAS on February 6TH, 2024.  

In the coming weeks we will be sending notices with the plan for the transfer of assets and 

some additional requirements.   

For any clarification or questions, please contact Juan José Vazquez or Cecilia Humphrey 

at 55 5342-9729/9715.  

  

  

  

  

S I N C E R E L Y 

ALEJANDRO GARZA CABAÑAS  

COMMERCIAL AND PRODUCT DIRECTOR 


